

Keeping our patients

SAFE

At GMC Chiropractors we are committed to providing excellent health care in a SAFE way for all. These are the steps we are taking when there is NO ACTIVE COMMUNITY TRANSMISSION



COVID SCREENING

- All patients are asked to call to reschedule if they have any of the following symptoms:
- Cough, sore throat, fever, loss of taste/smell
- Patients will be reminded of this with text/email reminders prior to each appointment



MASK WEARING

- We ask that everyone who is ABLE to wear a mask does so while in our public spaces (ie waiting rooms/ hallways)
- We accept MASK EXEMPTIONS
- Some of our Chiropractors have mask exemptions but will be more than happy to wear one upon request



DISINFECTION & HYGIENE

- Maximizing airflow: doors and windows open where practical
- · Hand hygiene maintained by Chiropractors and C.A.'s
- Sanitizer available for patients in reception, adjusting rooms and at the reception desk
- Chiropractic tables, eftpos machines and other points of hand contact disinfected between patients



OTHER

- · Distancing in the reception room
- Perspex screen
- Saliva testing for staff
- Separation visits: For those who feel more vulnerable we are able to make your appointment at times with fewer people OR you can wait in your car and we will call when you can head straight in
- Prepay & Prebook to limit time in reception area